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Bethell Hospice holding AGM

	Bethell Hospice will be hosting its Annual General Meeting Sept. 15 at The Alton Mill Arts Centre.

The theme of this year's meeting is Celebrate, and it will focus on celebrating milestones and accomplishments throughout the

organization.

This year marks the fifth anniversary of the Bethell House Residential Hospice in Inglewood. This 10-bed home-like facility is the

only residential hospice serving Caledon, Brampton, Dufferin County and West Woodbridge. This year also marks 24 years of

Bethell Hospice's at home services for those living with a life-limiting illness.

The evening will begin at 7 p.m. and will include the meeting, awards ceremony and mingling.

All are welcome. RSVP online at bethellhospice.org by following the registration link by Sept. 14.
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